
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inspire Enjoy Achieve 

 

Dear Parents and families, 

 

I hope everyone is wrapping up warm as the temperatures have dropped. It will be a good reminder for 
children to bring wellies to walk to school in, and change into school shoes inside the building. If the 
snow is not too slushy or icy, then we will probably let those children with appropriate coats, hats, gloves 
and footwear go outside and enjoy the snow. Who knows, we might not see the white stuff again this 
winter? 

This Spring Term is quite short and is split up into two 5 week half-terms. So we will be packing a lot of 
learning into these weeks. I hope that you will all have received your Class Newsletter last week, which 
outlines the work that your child will cover. As always, you can contact your Class Teacher using 
ClassDojo if you have any questions and you will usually get an immediate response. 

The School Website 

Can I take this opportunity to remind parents and carers that 
our School Website (https://www.hunmanbyprimary.co.uk) 
has a wealth of information about how our Curriculum is 
concept driven, and has a sequenced knowledge and skills 
framework. Our Safeguarding page has a comprehensive list 
of useful documents for parents to support your understanding 
of e-safety, which is one of our school’s contextual 
safeguarding concerns. There is our School Brochure, 
Policies and information about our Governing Body for you to access. You can look at previous 
Newsletters, information about HunmanBee Hive, Term Dates, School Clubs, and Class Pages 
to name but a few. 

Hunmanby pub raises £2000 for primary school and village 

I would like to thank Dave Wells and Holly Shaw of the Horseshoe 
Inn on Stonegate, for donating £1000 to our school after they held 
their Annual Hoedown Fundraising Event for the village. We have 
been lucky enough to have had donations from them after previous 
Hoedowns, which have gone towards a Reading Shed and the school 
Library in the past. The money that was raised for the school this 
time was used to purchase additional items to support Early 
Reading in school. 

This was the last Hoedown event for Dave, Holly and Staff, and they 
will be leaving the Horseshoe after nearly seven years, and 23 years within the trade in Hunmanby. They 
will however, still be living in the village and we are happy that we will see them around. 

                    Do you know… what this means?? 
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This is our current Mission Statement with 
our values and ethos and you can find it on 
the website. This was written four or five 
years ago, and although it is still relevant 
and holds true, we want to review it so that 
it reflects where we are as a school now. As 
part of our School Development Plan, 
we will be asking all stakeholders (pupils, 
parents, staff and Governors) to be 
involved in helping to create a ‘School 
Charter’, with statements about what 
values we want to instill and what    
experiences and opportunities we intend 
our children to have by the time they leave 
Hunmanby Primary School. We really 
want this to be a joint effort for it to have 
real meaning and more information will 
follow soon. 

NSPCC Workshops 

Year 2, Year 5 and Year 6 had workshops on the NSPCC Speak Out, Stay Safe programme throughout 
Tuesday 16th January. Speak out Stay safe is a safeguarding programme for children aged 5- to 11-years-
old. It helps children understand: 

 abuse in all its forms and how to recognise the signs of abuse 

 that abuse is never a child’s fault and they have the right to be safe 

 where to get help and the sources of help available to them, including our Childline service. 

Although the NSPCC presenter worked with Years 2, 5 and 6, the online assemblies and materials are 
available for teachers to share with the other classes and for me to use in Assemblies. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Conrad Fox 

Headteacher                            Diary Dates for the Spring Term 2024 

Tues 16th Jan  - NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe programme for Years 2, 5 and 6. 

Tues 23rd Jan  - EYFS workshops for parents on ‘Communication’, by Lydia Rands (NHS SALT) 

Thurs 25th Jan  - Year 3 visit to Rotunda Museum, Scarborough 

Fri 26th Jan  - Parents ‘Chat and Chill’ meeting 

Tues 30th Jan  - Year 2 to start swimming (7 sessions) 

Monday 12th Feb – Friday 16th Feb Half-Term 

Mon 4th March - Bikeability for Year 5 starts 

Thurs 7th March - World Book Day 

Mon 11th March - Science Week in school 

Fri 15th March  - Non Uniform Day for Easter egg donations  

Mon 18th March - Assessment Week 

Thurs 21st March - Easter Bingo 

Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April Easter Holiday 


